
 
 

 

23 June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am pleased to inform you that later on today an email will be sent to you with further information 
regarding the tutor group your child will be in. We are so excited about them joining us in 
September. 
 
Please note that all Tutor Groups are final and therefore any requests or changes will not be 
possible. 

I am delighted to be able to share with you welcome messages from the Year 7 tutor team. They 
are very much looking forward to meeting you either on Induction day on Thursday 26 June 2025 
or when you start with us in September. Please visit Here to see the messages from them. (7S1 
to follow). 

Please also find attached to this email both the Student and Parent information booklets. Here, 
you will find a wealth of useful information in helping ensure that your child is as prepared as 
possible for their start in September.  
 
We look forward to welcoming them at our induction day on Thursday 26 June 2025 and will 
hopefully see you that evening, where you will have a chance to meet your child's tutor. 
 
During the evening between 5.30pm and 7.30pm you are invited to attend with your child. This 
will be a good opportunity to have a tour of the school, speak with staff and also hear from our 
Headteacher, Mrs Oakley. Please see below for the times of the Headteacher’s talks. We ask that 
you stick to these allotted times and we ask that siblings not join due to limited space in The Berry. 
 
Tutor Group Time 

A1, A2, D1, D2, J1 5.45 - 6.15pm 

J2, P1, P2, S1, S2 6.30 - 7.00pm  
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs K Thomas  
Assistant Head 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLII3RJ1XlJrMT2wNYgY6TtRP5Cdd6G3qs

